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The Structure and Development of Mosses and Ferns (Archegoniatae).
Mar 17 2021
Beyond the Meme Dec 14 2020 Interdisciplinary perspectives on
cultural evolution that reject meme theory in favor of a complex
understanding of dynamic change over time How do cultures change?
In recent decades, the concept of the meme, posited as a basic unit of
culture analogous to the gene, has been central to debates about
cultural transformation. Despite the appeal of meme theory, its
simplification of complex interactions and other inadequacies as an
explanatory framework raise more questions about cultural evolution
than it answers. In Beyond the Meme, William C. Wimsatt and Alan C.
Love assemble interdisciplinary perspectives on cultural evolution,
providing a nuanced understanding of it as a process in which dynamic
structures interact on different scales of size and time. By focusing on
the full range of evolutionary processes across distinct contexts, from
rice farming to scientific reasoning, this volume demonstrates how a
thick understanding of change in culture emerges from multiple
disciplinary vantage points, each of which is required to understand
cultural evolution in all its complexity. The editors provide an
extensive introductory essay to contextualize the volume, and Wimsatt
contributes a separate chapter that systematically organizes the
conceptual geography of cultural processes and phenomena. Any
adequate account of the transmission, elaboration, and evolution of
culture must, this volume argues, recognize the central roles that
cognitive and social development play in cultural change and the
complex interplay of technological, organizational, and institutional
structures needed to enable and coordinate these processes.
Contributors: Marshall Abrams, U of Alabama at Birmingham; Claes
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Andersson, Chalmers U of Technology; Mark A. Bedau, Reed College;
James A. Evans, U of Chicago; Jacob G. Foster, U of California, Los
Angeles; Michel Janssen, U of Minnesota; Sabina Leonelli, U of Exeter;
Massimo Maiocchi, U of Chicago; Joseph D. Martin, U of Cambridge;
Salikoko S. Mufwene, U of Chicago; Nancy J. Nersessian, Georgia
Institute of Technology and Harvard U; Paul E. Smaldino, U of
California, Merced; Anton Törnberg, U of Gothenburg; Petter
Törnberg, U of Amsterdam; Gilbert B. Tostevin, U of Minnesota.
The Development of Empathy Apr 05 2020 This thought-provoking
volume offers psychological perspectives on the formation of empathy
and how this determines both antisocial and prosocial behaviors in
individuals. It offers a theoretically grounded and empirically proven
integrated approach, helping readers gain a holistic understanding of
human nature and the need for empathic interaction between people.
Larysa Zhuravlova and Oleksiy Chebykin study the evolution of
empathy, peculiarities from birth to old age, and its role in the moral
and spiritual development of a person. Key sections explore theoretical
and methodological principles of empathy research, the genesis and
development of human empathy, the phylogenetic preconditions for
empathy, the psychological features of the ontogenesis of empathy, the
key factors in personality development, and the experimental study of
empathy. Considering a vision of a society based on empathic
relationships, which could deter discrimination, help resolve
environmental issues, harmonize interpersonal relationships, and
resolve conflict, this new text is for advanced students of
developmental and educational psychology. It will have broad appeal
across academic and applied discipines in social and developmental
psychology, education, the helping professions, and human
development.
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IMMS’ General Textbook of Entomology Jun 27 2019 seem as
appropriate now as the original balance was when Dr A. D. Imms'
textbook was first published over fifty years ago. There are 35 new
figures, all based on published illustrations, the sources of which are
acknowledged in the captions. We are grateful to the authors
concerned and also to Miss K. Priest of Messrs Chapman & Hall, who
saved us from many errors and omissions, and to Mrs R. G. Davies for
substantial help in preparing the bibliographies and checking
references. London O.W.R. May 1976 R.G.D. Part I ANATOMY AND
PHYSIOLOGY Chapter I INTRODUCTION Definition of the Insecta
(Hexapoda) The insects are tracheate arthropods in which the body is
divided into head, thorax and abdomen. A single pair of antennae
(homologous with the anten nules of the Crustacea) is present and the
head also bears a pair of mandibles and two pairs of maxillae, the
second pair fused medially to form the labium. The thorax carries
three pairs of legs and usually one or two pairs of wings. The abdomen
is devoid of ambulatory appendages, and the genital opening is
situated near the posterior end of the body. Postembryonic
development is rarely direct and a metamorphosis usually occurs.
Handbook of Food Structure Development Sep 03 2022 The most
useful properties of food, i.e. the ones that are detected through look,
touch and taste, are a manifestation of the food’s structure. Studies
about how this structure develops or can be manipulated during food
production and processing are a vital part of research in food science.
This book provides the status of research on food structure and how it
develops through the interplay between processing routes and
formulation elements. It covers food structure development across a
range of food settings and consider how this alters in order to design
food with specific functionalities and performance. Food structure has
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to be considered across a range of length scales and the book includes
a section focusing on analytical and theoretical approaches that can be
taken to analyse/characterise food structure from the nano- to the
macro-scale. The book concludes by outlining the main challenges
arising within the field and the opportunities that these create in
terms of establishing or growing future research activities. Edited and
written by world class contributors, this book brings the literature upto-date by detailing how the technology and applications have moved
on over the past 10 years. It serves as a reference for researchers in
food science and chemistry, food processing and food texture and
structure.
Structure and Development in Child Language Apr 17 2021
Social Structure and Mobility in Economic Development Feb 25
2022 The foundation of this volume is the notion that the several
processes of change constituting economic and social development are
systematically interrelated. The essence of development is the
appearance of rapid rates of increases in many different indices-output per capita, political participation, literacy and the like. These
quantitative changes are, however, commonly accompanied by vast
changes in the social structure--markets emerge, political
bureaucracies arise, and new educational systems appear. Written by
the leading authorities on the subject, this group of papers tackles the
causes and consequences of social mobility. Each author brings his
particular skills to bear on various aspects of the problem in studies of
persons moving from rural to urban settings, from one kind of industry
to another and from one prestige level to another. Several of the
papers review the theoretical and methodological issues involved in
comparative research on social mobility while others compare and
contrast traditional and modern stratification systems. Various papers
explore the economic, religious and psychological basis of social
mobility, concluding with enquiry into the consequences of rapid
mobility, especially in terms of the political stability of developing
nations. Because social mobility is a central consideration in any study
of economic and social change, every student of change will use this
pioneering reference source as a text for all future research.
Contributors include Otis Dudley Duncan, Harold L. Wilensky, Michael
G. Smith, Bert F. Hoselitz, Wilbert E. Moore, Natalie Rogoff Rams°y,
Gideon Sjoberg, Reinhard Bendix, Harry Crockett, David Matza, Lester
Seligman, and Gino Germani. Neil J. Smelser is emeritus professor,
Department of Sociology, University of California, Berkeley. Seymour
Martin Lipset was professor of sociology and director of the Institute
of International Studies at the University of California, Berkeley.
The Structure and Development of the Finnish Language Aug 22 2021
First published in 1997. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis,
an informa company.
Fungi Sep 22 2021 A Lavishly Illustrated And Comprehensive Work
On The Fungus And Its Impact On Other Organisms That Collates The
Results Of Valuable Researches In This Field, And For Further
Reference It Incorporates Copious References To Important
Mycological Literature. All The Major Classes Of Fungi, Namely,
Phycomycetes, Ascomycetes, Basidioycetes And Fungi Imperfecti Have
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Been Discussed In The Book, Besides An Introductory Chapter On
Physiology And A Special Section Devoted To Mycological Technique.
It Should Be A Highly Useful Volume For Students As Well As Scholars
And Researchers Working On The Fungi. Contents Chapter 1:
Introduction, Chapter 2: General, Vegetative, Nucleus, Cell Wall,
Sexual Reproduction, Incompatibility, Meiosis, Alternation Of
Generations, Spores And Spore Mother Cells, Accessory Spores,
Morphology Of The Spore, Classification; Chapter 3: Physiology,
Saprophytism, Aquatic Fungi, Fungi On Wood, Fungi In Soil,
Coprophilous Fungi, Fungi On Fatty Substrata, Fungi Producing
Fermentation, Paratism, Facultative Parasites, Obligate Parasites,
Symbiosis, Endotrophic Mycorrhiza, Ectotrophic Mycorrhiza,
Specialisation, Biologic Species, Heteroecism, Reaction To Stimuli,
Chemotaxis, Chemotropism, Aerotaxis, Aerotropism, Hydrotropism,
Photoaxis, Phototropism, Formative Influence Of Light, Geotropism,
Formative Influence Of Gravity, Interaction Of Gravity, Heterothallism;
Chapter 4: Forms Resembling Fungi, Monadineae Zoosporeae,
Myxomycetes, Plasmodiophorales; Chapter 5: Phycomycetes, General,
The Thallus, The Sporangium, The Spore, Sexual Reproduction,
Phylogeny, Classification; Chapter 6: Archimycetes, Chytridiales,
Olpidiaceae, Synchytriaceae, Woroninaceae, Rhizidiaceae,
Cladochytriaceae, Hyphochytriaceae, Ancylistales, Ancylistaceae,
Protomycetales, Protomycetaceae; Chapter 7: Oomycetes,
Blastocladiales, Blastocladiaceae, Monoblepharidales,
Monoblepharidaceae, Leptomitales, Leptomitaceae, Saprolegniales,
Saprolegniceae, Peronosporales, Phythiaceae, Albuginaceae,
Peronosporaceae; Chapter 8: Zygomycetes, Mucorales, Mucoraceae,
Choanephoraceae, Chaetocladiaceae, Mortierellaceae, Endogonaceae,
Cephalidaceae, Zoopagaceae, Entomophthorales, Entomophthoraceae;
Chapter 9: Ascomycetes, General, The Ascospores, The Ascus, The
Ascocarp, Sexual Reproduction, Cytology, Spore Formation,
Phylogeny; Chapter 10: Plectomycetes, Plectascales, Endomycetaceae,
Saccharomycetaceae, Gymnoascaceae, Aspergillaceae, Onygenaceae,
Elaphomycetaceae And Terfeziaceae, Erysiphales, Erysiphaceae,
Perisporiaceae, Micrthyriaceae, Exoascales, Exoascaceae; Chapter 11:
Discomycetes, Pezizales, Pyronemaceae, Pezizaceae, Ascobolaceae,
Helotiaceae And Mollisiaceae, Celidiaceae, Patellariaceae And
Cenangiaceae, Helvellales, Rhizinaceae, Helvellaceae, Geoglossaceae,
Tuberales, Tuberaceae, Phacidiales, Stictaceae, Phacidiaceae,
Hysteriales; Chapter 12: Pyrenomycetes, Hypocreales, Nectriaceae,
Hypocreaceae, Dothideales, Sphaeriales, Chaetomiaceae,
Sordariaceae, Sphaeriaceae, Ceratostomataceae, Amphisphaeriaceae,
Lophiostomataceae, Mycosphaerellaceae, Pleosporaceae,
Gnomoniaceae, Valsaceae, Xylariaceae, Laboulbeniales; Chapter 13:
Basidiomycetes, General, The Basidium, The Basidiospores,
Reproduction, The Sporophore, Phylogeny; Chapter 14:
Hemibasidiomycetes, Ustilaginales, Ustilaginaceae, Tiletiaceae;
Chapter 15: Protobasidiomycetes, Oredinales, Pucciniaceae,
Cronartiaceae, Melampsoraceae, Coleosporiaceae, Auriculariales,
Tremellales; Chapter 16: Autobasidiomycetes; Hymenomycetales, The
Lephoraceae, Clavariaceae, Hydnaceae, Agaricaceae, Polyporaceae,
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Gasteromycetalesl Hymenogastraceae, Phallaceae, Lycoperdaceae,
Sclerodermaceae, Nidulariaceae; Chapter 17: Fungi Imperfecti;
Chapter 18: Mycological Technique; Cultivation, Isolation, Solid
Media, Liquid Media, Sterilisation, Inoculation, Tube And Flask
Cultures, Single Spore Cultures, Microscopic Examination,
Examination, Fixation, Preparation Of Slides, Staining, Safranin And
Light Green, Methylene Blue And Erythrosin, Haematoxylin, Safranin,
Gentian Violet And Orange G, Safranin, Polychrome Methylene Blue
And Orange Tannin, Gentian Violet And Light Green, Iodine Gentian
Violet, Congo Red, Preparation Of Culture Media, Preparation Of
Fixatives, Preparation Of Albumen, Preparation Of Gastric Juice,
Preparation Of Stains, Preparation Of Cleaning Slides, Bleaching
Agents.
Esau's Plant Anatomy Feb 13 2021 This revision of the now classic
Plant Anatomy offers a completely updated review of the structure,
function, and development of meristems, cells, and tissues of the plant
body. The text follows a logical structure-based organization.
Beginning with a general overview, chapters then cover the protoplast,
cell wall, and meristems, through to phloem, periderm, and secretory
structures. "There are few more iconic texts in botany than Esau’s
Plant Anatomy... this 3rd edition is a very worthy successor to previous
editions..." ANNALS OF BOTANY, June 2007
An Introduction to Plant Structure and Development Nov 05 2022 A
plant anatomy textbook unlike any other on the market today. Carol A.
Peterson described the first edition as 'the best book on the subject of
plant anatomy since the texts of Esau'. Traditional plant anatomy texts
include primarily descriptive aspects of structure, this book not only
provides a comprehensive coverage of plant structure, but also
introduces aspects of the mechanisms of development, especially the
genetic and hormonal controls, and the roles of plasmodesmata and
the cytoskeleton. The evolution of plant structure and the relationship
between structure and function are also discussed throughout.
Includes extensive bibliographies at the end of each chapter. It
provides students with an introduction to many of the exciting,
contemporary areas at the forefront of research in the development of
plant structure and prepares them for future roles in teaching and
research in plant anatomy.
Social Structure and Personality Development Jan 27 2022 Klaus
Hurrelmann analyses the concepts of human development underlying
the different sociological and psychological theories of personality
development.
Development and Structure of the Body Image Nov 12 2020 First
published in 1986. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
Ten Cate's Oral Histology Dec 02 2019 Accompanying CD-ROM
contains ... "150 color images with legends, 472 book figures with
legends, 438 multiple choice test questions, and 119 interactive dragand-drop exercises." -- from CD-ROM Welcome screen.
The Hair Fibre: Proteins, Structure and Development Dec 26 2021
Hair is a sophisticated bio-based material, whether it is on a human
head or part of a mammalian coat. In particular, the role of the
Online Library fasika.com on December 6, 2022 Free Download Pdf

proteins in the follicle, integral to hair development, are not well
understood. This new book seeks to integrate the latest research in
proteomic and morphological studies into a coherent description of
fibre development from the follicle to its final mature, keratinized
form. To achieve this the book has been divided into three sections.
The first describes the keratins, their associated proteins and how they
assemble into intermediate filaments in the fibre. The second covers
the latest information on the morphological changes that occur from
the base of the follicle, through the keratinization process to the
mature fibre and the role that proteins play in this. The final section
delves into fundamental fibre properties such as crosslinking, thermal
and oxidative modifications and how these affect the mature fibre. The
editors of this book are internationally recognised for their work in the
area of mammalian hair, Jeffrey Plowman for his knowledge of the
proteomics of the fibre, Santanu Deb-Choudhury for his work in the
area of crosslinking in the fibre and Duane Harland for his
understanding of the morphological development of the fibre.
Together they have collected material from other international
experts: Leopold Eckhart and Florian Ehrlich for their knowledge of
the evolution of keratins; Dong Dong Wu and David Irwin for their
studies on keratin associated protein evolution; David Parry and Bruce
Fraser for their work on keratin and keratin associated protein
structure and assembly; John McKinnon for his studies on macrofibril
formation; Crisan Popescu for the thermodynamics of keratins; and
Jolon Dyer for his oxidative modification studies of keratins. This book
provides a comprehensive introduction, and useful reference guide to
hair biology and will be of interest to both scientists and technologists.
State Structure, Policy Formation, and Economic Development
in Southeast Asia Mar 05 2020 Why do some small, developing
countries industrialize and others don’t? What factors account for
different economic performance among states that are vulnerable to
external shocks, crony capitalism, and political instability? This book
argues that the answer lies in the structuring of state power,
specifically the way different sets of governing elites – political leaders
and economic technocrats – are embedded in political organisations
and state institutions, and the way these elites relate to each other in
the economic development policy process. Conducting a comparative
historical analysis of Thailand and the Philippines, the book argues
that the institutional settings of governing elites influence economic
outcomes. In Thailand, political power traditionally connects to state
institutions in ways that has limited the impact of political turnovers
and global downturns - conducive to long-term industrial activities. In
contrast, Philippine state power derives from family networks that
merge social and political power, suited to fast-moving, short-term
commercial interests. In focusing on this political and institutional
story, the author analyses the current development dilemmas of
countries, weighed down by historical legacies of unstable regimes,
dependency, and social conflict, and how they are likely to develop in
the future.
Human Anatomy Jan 03 2020
Method, Structure, and Development in Al-F?r?b?’s Cosmology
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Jul 21 2021 This study analyzes key concepts in al-F?r?b?’s cosmology
and provides a new interpretation of his philosophical development
through an analysis of the Greco-Arabic sources and a
contextualization of his life and thought in the cultural and intellectual
milieu of his time.
The Nuer Conquest Mar 29 2022 A study of Nuer expansionism with
implications for research into the relationship between social and
material causes of change
Education, Social Structure and Development Jan 15 2021
On the Structure and Development of the Skull in the Mammalia Jul 29
2019 On the Structure and Development of the Skull in the Mammalia
is an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the original edition of 1874.
Hansebooks is editor of the literature on different topic areas such as
research and science, travel and expeditions, cooking and nutrition,
medicine, and other genres. As a publisher we focus on the
preservation of historical literature. Many works of historical writers
and scientists are available today as antiques only. Hansebooks newly
publishes these books and contributes to the preservation of literature
which has become rare and historical knowledge for the future.
Studies on the Structure and Development of Vertebrates Oct 24
2021
Plant Anatomy and Morphology: Structure, Function and
Development Sep 10 2020 Plant anatomy is the study of the internal
structure of plants. It often involves sectioning of tissues and
microscopy, to study plants at the cellular level. Plant anatomy is
divided into structural categories such as root anatomy, stem anatomy,
wood anatomy, leaf anatomy, fruit/seed anatomy and flower anatomy.
The study of the external structure and physical form of plants is
known as plant morphology. It is useful in the visual identification of
plants. Plant morphology studies the reproductive and vegetative
structures of plants. It examines the pattern of development along
with the process by which structures originate and mature when a
plant grows. This book includes some of the vital pieces of work being
conducted across the world, on various topics related to plant anatomy
and morphology. It strives to provide a fair idea about these disciplines
and to help develop a better understanding of the latest advances
within these fields. The extensive content of this book provides the
readers with a thorough understanding of the subject.
Anatomy of Flowering Plants Jul 01 2022 In the 2007 third edition
of her successful textbook, Paula Rudall provides a comprehensive yet
succinct introduction to the anatomy of flowering plants. Thoroughly
revised and updated throughout, the book covers all aspects of
comparative plant structure and development, arranged in a series of
chapters on the stem, root, leaf, flower, seed and fruit. Internal
structures are described using magnification aids from the simple
hand-lens to the electron microscope. Numerous references to recent
topical literature are included, and new illustrations reflect a wide
range of flowering plant species. The phylogenetic context of plant
names has also been updated as a result of improved understanding of
the relationships among flowering plants. This clearly written text is
ideal for students studying a wide range of courses in botany and plant
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science, and is also an excellent resource for professional and amateur
horticulturists.
The English Language May 07 2020 The 'correct' use of English has
been the subject of vigorous debate in recent years. But what defines
'correctness' in our use of language? And how has this altered over
time? In this authoritative survey of the history of the English
language, the author examines how linguistic traditions have changed
and developed over the centuries to produce the language that we are
familiar with today. Taking present-day usage as its starting point, the
book uses a topic-based approach to explore the historical
development of vocabulary, grammar, syntax, sounds and spellings,
thus providing both a firm sense of the structure of the language and
an outline of its history.
Ants Nov 24 2021
The Structure and Development of Self-Consciousness Oct 12
2020 Self-consciousness is a topic of considerable importance to a
variety of empirical and theoretical disciplines such as developmental
and social psychology, cognitive neuroscience, psychiatry, and
philosophy. This volume presents essays on self-consciousness by
prominent psychologists, cognitive neurologists, and philosophers.
Some of the topics included are the infants’ sense of self and others,
theory of mind, phenomenology of embodiment, neural mechanisms of
action attribution, and hermeneutics of the self. A number of these
essays argue in turn that empirical findings in developmental
psychology, phenomenological analyses of embodiment, or studies of
pathological self-experiences point to the existence of a type of selfconsciousness that does not require any explicit I —thought or selfobservation, but is more adequately described as a pre-reflective,
embodied form of self-familiarity. The different contributions in the
volume amply demonstrate that self-consciousness is a complex
multifaceted phenomenon that calls for an integration of different
complementary interdisciplinary perspectives. (Series B)
An Introduction to Plant Structure and Development Apr 29 2022
Unlike many other plant anatomy textbooks, the 18 chapters in this
volume incorporate information from the latest research in cellular
and molecular biology as related to plant development. Topics include
the integrative significance of plasmodesmata and the concept of the
symplast, the concept of multicellularity, the role of the cytoskeleton in
development, signal transduction, and the genetic control of
development. Brief sections on evolution and function are also
included. The textbook has been designed for undergraduate and
graduate students with a basic knowledge of plant science. .
Building the Most Complex Structure on Earth Jun 07 2020
Building the Most Complex Structure on Earth provides readers with a
basic biological education an easy and understandable introduction
into a new epigenetic theory of development and evolution. This is a
novel theory that describes the epigenetic mechanisms of the
development and evolution of animals and explains the colossal
evolution and diversification of animals from a new post-genetic
perspective. Modern biology has demonstrated the existence of a
common genetic toolkit in the animal kingdom, but neither the number
Online Library fasika.com on December 6, 2022 Free Download Pdf

of genes nor the evolution of new genes is responsible for the
development and evolution of animals. The failure to understand how
the same genetic toolkit is used to produce millions of widely different
animal forms remains a perplexing conundrum in modern biology. The
novel theory shows that the development and evolution of the animal
kingdom are functions of epigenetic mechanisms, which are the
competent users of the genetic toolkit. Provides a comprehensive view
of the epigenetic aspects of reproduction, development, and evolution.
Highly rigorous, but simple enough for readers with only a basic
knowledge of biology.
Communication, Social Structure and Development in Rural Malaysia
Sep 30 2019 This is an important innovative analysis of communication
and society in Pahang, West Malaysia, based on fieldwork carried out
in Kampung Kuala Bera. Dr Wilder is concerned with communication
networks of all kinds as found in a long-established Malay village,
including the uses of language, small-scale (kinship and village-based)
networks, and higher-level systems (the district and the nation as a
whole). Dr Wilder lays particular emphasis on the role of
communication in the process of economic development and on
administration during a period of rapid and induced social change. His
study is prefaced by a detailed historical account of Pahang and a
thorough sociological analysis of Kampung Kuala Bera. The
ethnography is meticulously detailed; its special contribution includes
the first-ever publication of a Malay village genealogy, a systematic
account of birth-order names (a major feature of the kinship system),
complete figures on marital breakdowns for the whole village
population, and an intensive analysis of leadership in its local context.
This work will be of value to students of Southeast Asian societies,
rural sociology, network studies, economic development, political
education and the mass media in third world countries.
The Development and Structure of Conscience Aug 02 2022 This book
focuses on the structure and development of conscience, a subject that
has been dominant in developmental psychology since the 18th
century. International experts in the field contribute to this broad
overview of the relevant research on the development of moral
emotions and on the Kohlbergian-originated cognitive aspects of moral
development. The first section of the book focuses on the cultural
conditions that create the context for the development of conscience,
such as moral philosophy, religion, and media violence. Building on the
theory and research on emotion, other chapters cover issues including
the development of shame, self regulation and moral conduct, social
cognition, and models of guilt. The book also covers moral reasoning,
moral identity, moral atmosphere, moral behavior, and discusses
subjects such as lying, how to measure moral development, the impact
of parenting, the dysfunctions of conscience evident in narcissism,
psychopathy, issues surrounding gender, and aggression. The
Development and Structure of Conscience will be ideal reading for
researchers and students of developmental and educational
psychology.
Plant Structure Jun 19 2021 Originally published in 1993, and long
out-of-print, this book has become a classic. The book covers the
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developmental anatomy of large, complex plants, particularly of
perennial shrubs and trees that grow and survive for decades and
centuries. The book is focused on the meaning of that anatomy, the
integrated structure, as a determinant of effective function. A
pervading theme is that the plant structures that have "survived"
evolution within the larger context of geologic and climatic evolution
are well attuned to biochemical and biophysical principles that
determine and define efficient function. This book is intended for those
who have already studied the anatomy and development of plants. It is
addressed to advanced students, teachers and researchers in the
broad, interrelated fields of botany, forestry, horticulture and
agronomy, and to others having professional interests in the culture of
woody plants and the stewardship of ecosystems. It is especially
addressed to those who, by study and research, seek to narrow the
wide gap between the cellular and molecular biology approaches to
understanding the format and content of inherited information, and
the actual morphogenesis and integrated functioning of higher plant
organisms. The book is focused on vegetative growth and
development. Limitations of space precluded a treatment of
reproductive development and of morphogenesis in fruits and seeds.
The authors, however, have included a chapter on embryogeny as the
beginning of development of the individual higher plant organism.
"Plant Structure: Function and Development, first published in 1993,
remained in print for such a short time that many of us missed the
opportunity to purchase a copy (I have been working with a tattered
photocopy for the past 7 years). The authors note in the preface that
"complex plants, particularly woody plants . . . have survived eons of
organismal evolution" and as such "are well attuned to biochemical
and biophysical principles that determine and define efficient
function." Too often plant anatomy has been treated in isolation from
its' all-important functional significance. The authors of this book
provide a welcome and well-developed bridge between structure and
physiology, as well as providing the developmental aspects critical to a
complete understanding. Not only does the book provide valuable
insights for biologists studying extant plants (including applied areas
of horticulture, agronomy and forest biology), but it is also, in my view,
a valuable resource for paleobotanists, particularly those interested
the rapidly growing area of paleo-ecophysiology. Often woody plants
are given only cursory attention in plant structure texts, but not so
here. Both Romberger and Hejnowicz spent their professional careers
studying woody plants, and their insights are critical to the success of
this treatise. Although the book is primarily a very turgid reference
source, it could also serve as a text for advanced undergraduate or
graduate courses - and then would become a valuable library addition
for those students." Richard Jagels Professor of Forest Biology
University of Maine
Financial Structure and Development Aug 29 2019
The Hippocampus Feb 02 2020 These books are the result of a
conviction held by the editors, authors, and publisher that the time is
appropriate for assembling in one place information about functions of
the hippocampus derived from many varied lines of research. Because
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of the explosion of research into the anatomy, physiology, chemistry,
and behavioral aspects of the hip pocampus, some means of synthesis
of the results from these lines of research was called for. We first
thought of a conference. In fact, officials in the National Institute of
Mental Health suggested we organize such a conference on the
hippocampus, but after a few tentative steps in this direction, interest
at the federallevel waned, probably due to the decreases in federal
support for research in the basic health sciences so keenly feit in
recent years. However, the editors also had co me to the view that
conferences are mainly valuabIe to the participants. The broad range
of students (of all ages) of brain behavior relations do not profit from
conference proceedings unless the proceedings are subsequently
published. Furthermore, conferences dealing with the functional
character of organ systems approached from many points of view are
most successful after participants have become acquainted with each
other's work. Therefore, we believe that a book is the best format for
disseminating information, and that its publication can be the stimulus
for many future conferences.
Story Structure and Development Oct 04 2022 Professor Craig
Caldwell’s Story Structure and Development offers a clear approach to
the essentials of story. It lays out the fundamental elements,
principles, and structure for animators, designers, and artists so they
can incorporate these concepts in their work. As a practical guide it
includes extensive insights and advice from industry professionals.
Readers will learn the universal patterns of story and narrative used in
today’s movies, animation, games, and VR. With over 200 colorful
images, this book has been designed for visual learners, and is
organized to provide access to story concepts for the screen media
professional and student. Readers will discover the story fundamentals
referred to by every director and producer when they say "It’s all
about story".
Polymer Processing and Structure Development May 31 2022
Polymer science is fundamentally interdisciplinary, yet specialists in
one aspect, such as chemistry or processing, frequently encounter
difficulties in understanding the effects of other disciplines on their
own. This book describes clearly how polymer chemistry and polymer
processing interact to affect polymer properties. As such, specialists in
both disciplines can gain a deeper understanding of how these
subjects underpin each other. Coverage includes step-by-step
introductions to polymer processing technologies; details of fluid flow
and heat transfer behaviour; shaping methods and physical processes
during cooking and curing, and analyses of moulding and extrusion
processes.
The Structure of Development Oct 31 2019
Development of the Cerebellar System Jul 09 2020 This book is an
outstanding presentation of what happens during normal cerebellar
development.
Learnability and Cognition, new edition May 19 2021 A classic
book about language acquisition and conceptual structure, with a new
preface by the author, "The Secret Life of Verbs." Before Steven
Pinker wrote bestsellers on language and human nature, he wrote
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several technical monographs on language acquisition that have
become classics in cognitive science. Learnability and Cognition, first
published in 1989, brought together two big topics: how do children
learn their mother tongue, and how does the mind represent basic
categories of meaning such as space, time, causality, agency, and
goals? The stage for this synthesis was set by the fact that when
children learn a language, they come to make surprisingly subtle
distinctions: pour water into the glass and fill the glass with water
sound natural, but pour the glass with water and fill water into the
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glass sound odd. How can this happen, given that children are not
reliably corrected for uttering odd sentences, and they don't just
parrot back the correct ones they hear from their parents? Pinker
resolves this paradox with a theory of how children acquire the
meaning and uses of verbs, and explores that theory's implications for
language, thought, and the relationship between them. As Pinker
writes in a new preface, "The Secret Life of Verbs," the phenomena
and ideas he explored in this book inspired his 2007 bestseller The
Stuff of Thought: Language as a Window into Human Nature. These
technical discussions, he notes, provide insight not just into language

5/5

acquisition but into literary metaphor, scientific understanding,
political discourse, and even the conceptions of sexuality that go into
obscenity.
The Development of a Theory of Social Structure and
Personality Aug 10 2020 In The Development of a Theory of Social
Structure and Personality Melvin Kohn, a pioneer in the cross-national,
comparative and collaborative study of social structure and personality
examines his sociological research spanning a six-decade career to
articulate a theory of social structure and personality.
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